

Upper Sutton Street
Aston
Birmingham
B6 5BE
enquiry@astontower.bham.sch.uk

01/04/2025

Dear Parents,

Aston Villa have again approached us to invite our pupils (girls and boys) to take part in their Easter holiday soccer school. If you want to find out more, please click the link below. You will need to sign up fast because it is a popular event.

https://tickets.avfc.co.uk/en-GB/categories/fitc-holiday-courses?utm_campaign=FITC&utm_medium=soccer_schools_page&utm_source=web

Best wishes Mr Moore Executive Headteacher